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Tuesday 16th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
You may be aware that some children wear ear defenders in school to help them concentrate on their 
school work. These ear defenders are organised through the SEND process. The staff are aware of these 
children. No other children should be bringing ear defenders into school if they have not been provided by 
school. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Christopher Holmes 
Head teacher 
 

 

 

 

 


